CORNING HEALTHCARE DISTRICT

P.O. Box 996

Corning, California 96021

Phone (530) 824-5451 Fax (530) 824-9010

crghealth@sbcglobal.net 

RESOLUTION No. 1-23-06

A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF CORNING HEALTHCARE DISTRICT APPROVING THE OBTAINING OF DEBIT CARD FOR THE PURCHASE OF OFFICE SUPPLIES AND EQUIPMENT

Whereas, in regular meeting assembled this Twenty-third day of January 2006, the Board of Directors has determined that, in order to obtain office supplies and equipment, it is necessary for the Corning Healthcare District to posses a debit card.

Whereas, it is important to maintain the limits set forth by the District Board a limit of $500 a month is set for purchases.

Whereas, it is important to maintain accessibility it is necessary that a card be issued in the name of the current president and the district manager.
Therefore let it be resolved that as of this date, a debit card is obtained from the current bank with monthly limit set at no more than $500 without Board Approval in the name of the current president and the district manager.
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Shirley Fay, District Manager

______________________________

Patricia Rasmussen, President







___________________________
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